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21st May 2018, 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On the 6th June we are planning to take the children from Ash and Rowan class on a trip to 

Littlehampton beach as part of our Rights Respecting focus of ‘Respecting Our 

Environment’. We will be taking part in a beach clean, thinking about the impact that plastic 

has on our seas and oceans and our responsibility to look after it. We will also be looking at 

rock pools to investigate the creatures in these natural habitats.  

In addition to these important learning experiences we have given the children a chance to 

discuss their dream beach trip and the activities it would involve, their responses were; 

dipping their toes in the ocean, creating Cancer Wise Rocks and building sandcastles. We 

will of course endeavour to find the time to enjoy these activities as they have worked so 

hard this year. 

We will be leaving school at 10am and returning to school for 3pm, the children will be 

transported to Littlehampton by coach. Due to the price of the coach we are asking for a 

donation of £7.40 from each child to enable the trip to go ahead. If you would like to discuss 

this trip with me, please do. I would be pleased if you could sign and return the consent 

form attached as soon as possible.  

Please ensure your child is wearing their school uniform with sensible shoes. Sun cream, a 

sunhat and a water bottle will be required and, if the weather is not desirable, a waterproof 

coat too. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Terri Rawlings 

Rowan Class Teacher and Leader of Learning in Key Stage 1 

 


